
 

Dear Kirkwood Intermediate School parents, 

You are invited to attend the Schooltex VIP nights at your local The Warehouse Store – Riccarton on Tuesday,          

17th January 2017 between 3-8pm. 

Join us on the day, as we will have a dedicated team helping you select your schools uniform requirements. 

PLUS: 

1. Exclusive discounts on certain item/s of your schools uniform. 

2. Zero deposit laybys!! 

3. Two chances for your students to win their Schooltex uniform purchase back. 

4. Great deals when signing up to the Warehouse Money Card 

 

Not forgetting your school, on confirmation of your support to the VIP event, we will be automatically putting you 

into the draw to win 1 of 2 $300 the Warehouse Group vouchers.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Other T’s & C’s APPLY – see in store for details.

 


